
The season started off very busy with Happy Hour's, 
Raft Up's, Trivia weekly, shrimp boil/Kentucky Derby 
and planning the Spring Cruise.  Unfortunately the 
Shrimp Boil was postponed due to an outbreak of 
Covid 19 with many members just days before the 
event.  A new date has not been selected at this time

Currently there are four boats anchored at Shell 
Island waiting for the next front to visit.  The trip to 
331 on May 20th was one of the best for a sailor.  
We will complete this Spring Cruise sometime later 
this wee

The next cruise will be July 7-10 at Pensacola Beach 
for the Blue Angels show on July 8 and 9.

Happy Hour in June is on the 10th location TBD and 
a raft up the weekend of June 24-26.

Trivia continues on a weekly basis on Tuesday, 
6:15 at 3rd Planet.

Rear Commodore, Thomas J. Kennedy Jr.
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June 4, 2022

Hola Intrepid Sailors,

16 boats plied the waters last week in our 
Wednesday Night Fun Race.  PER DIEM was 
the race committee.

Victory at the turning mark went to LOUISE. 
Line honors went to PER DIEM (Yes they made 
it past rocky 1 and did 3 performance turns)

Brett E. Hinely

16.  PURA VIDA
15.  LOUISE
14.  SOFFIETTA
13.  PARLEY
12.  RAVEN
11.  WIND CHASER
10.  KAHLUA
9.  SHENANIGAN
8.  IRISH LADY
7.  AVOCET
6.  LOVELY CREWS
5.  VIXEN
4.  REVERIE
3.  EPIPHANY
2.  HOBIE WON KENOBE ?? 
1.  PER DIEM
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Ahoy Sailors,

I hope you are all enjoying the past months as 
much as I have been! We have had a lot of great 
sailing and social events, with very little weath-
er interference. Of course, our largest cruising 
fleet in some years is getting rained on and ex-
periencing stormy weather as I write this, so 
perhaps they will beg to differ with that state-
ment! Be sure to check out Rear Commodore 
Tom Kennedy's article for more about the cruis-
ing and social events we've had recently and 
which are upcoming in the next few months. 
And if you run into Tom, thank him for creating 
opportunities for us to get together.

In racing news, I'd like to thank Raven, Epiph-
any, and of course Overall Winner Diamond 
for flying the club flag with participation in the 
Dauphin Island race recently. It's been a while 
since some of our boats have been able to at-
tend regattas hosted by other clubs, and I be-

lieve we had one of the larger representations 
at that event.

GYA has recently released new PHRF replace-
ment ratings for our fleet, be sure to supply 
your new certificate to Fleet Captain RAMSTY 
Siberski. And, just as importantly, please con-
tribute to the discussion of how we use these 
ratings, while giving RAMSTY your patience as 
he works to assess these long-promised chang-
es. Check out his article for more information 
as well.

Finally, I would like to thank all the members 
for your patience as the schedule remains a bit 
fluid for several reasons. We are endeavoring to 
hold as many landmark events without chang-
es for the remaining 2022 calendar as we can. 

See you underway,

Commodore Michael Morris

Hello BBSC, 

A big thanks to our race 
committee!  Thanks Pat Ballasch, 
Burt Scott, Jeff Blackburn, and 

Dave Fowler on "South Paw."  
Thank you, fellas, and we're 
looking forward to the same 
awesome job for RTB- West!  

The wind was ESE, SSE, SE, 10-15-20 knots, gusting 12 to 30.  
Yeah.  you read that right.  All over the place.  

It was a 30-mile race from Rocky to the 331 Bridge and back.   

Congrats to the Finishers:

Spinnaker Class:

1) Epiphany

2) Raven

X-Class:

1) Kahula

2) Humdinger

3) Marie Lyn

The next race will be SAILFEST on Saturday, 4 June, with a 12 ish 
start time.  

Questions, suggestions, comments, gripes, or complaints?  Let me 
know!

Na Zdrowie,
RAMSTY Siberski

Fleet Captain
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